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Comments: I am a native Montanan, and spent my childhood and adult years at the Holland Lake area. It is such

a special place and I wish for it to not be exploited by out of state wealth. 

The number of non residents this proposed expansion will draw in will not care at all about the area, and will not

leave it in the pristine condition it is  and has always been. 

This is all about money, and little thought of the impact of the wildlife and wildfires, and land erosion, and lake

quality. The infrastructure is not in place for this kind of a resort in the area. The roads are 2 lane, and very

narrow, and there is not enough stores, etc. to support this growth. Also it affects the security of the small towns,

as this is very rural, and limited police presence. 

What a disgrace to our Last Best Place. 


